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Team Pantera OC
March 2018 Newsletter

In case you’re wondering, today is
 March 32! April Fools! Ok, I know the
newsletter is a day late, but we
 had too much going on to get it all in the
newsletter without being a
 day late. Besides, today is Easter and the Easter
Bunnie ate my notes
and so it took me a little longer! Happy Easter to you too!
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Amazing!

Don Murray’s private collection of US
and European sports cars was a great
way to spend a Saturday
morning. Just enough parking for all our Panteras and
room
for those that carpooled too.

Don has a real passion for these cars and was very patient and
thorough as he
personally walked us around explaining
all the subtle features and differences
between many of the 30+
cars on display.  

He talked about the advantages and disadvantages of different cars and
about
their history and why he decided to add them to his collection.

Following the tour we had a great bbq lunch at Lucille’s. Thanks Don
for a great
morning.....and thanks Al for arranging the great lunch!

Don’t forget to send in your Pantera Palooza entry form.
If you’re quick, you
could call Greg Ford and order your Palooza
T-shirt in your correct size. The
deadline was yesterday, so call him,
don’t mail it! See ocpanteras.com..... and
we’ll see you
at the Palooza!

We have some
Bylaw cleanup to get done. Our website and email and PayPal
names
aren’t included in the Bylaws. The Board has decided to add some

clarity. You can read the proposed changes on the website. Go
to ocpanteras.com and follow the
links on the Home page. We will be voting on

these changes at our
April meeting.

http://ocpanteras.com/
http://ocpanteras.com/
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We had another packed house for our March General
Meeting. The restaurant
loves it! Scott Bell from Specialty and Classic
Cars brought boxes full of
upgrade parts to show
and demonstrate. Electric power steering retro fit was
very popular,
only surpassed by his various brake kit packages. The meeting
ran long
(sorry about that....he had lots of stuff to share!) and then a big
group
surrounded Scott after the meeting and wouldn’t let him get out
until he
answered every one of their questions! Good thing Scott didn’t
have to be
home until 0-dark-30!
Note: Make sure you get to the meeting on time, or maybe a little early
so you’ll
get a seat!

We’re trying
some different things with our newsletter. This
is a template based
 approach based on the MailChimp
platform. This isn’t the final
template, but it’s a start for this
month. Hopefully it gives
you an idea of where we’re trying to
go. Now the question is
will we get there. :-)

Any
MailChimp users out in
Pantera land
that would like to help?



Fwd Team Pantera OC March Newsletter use.htm[4/3/2018 12:56:50 PM]

Come Play
Hookie!
Team Pantera
OC is gonna Play

Hookie Wednesday, April 18 from
1pm-3-pm.
100 museum quality cars in
70,000sqft. Join us before the tour if you
want to have lunch. If you didn’t signup
at the March General
Meeting, txt Scott

at
949-683-6264 to
get on the list!

Upcoming
event
April is get-ready-for the Palooza
and the Fun Rally and the Festa. 
We have a tech session at Rod’s.
Gerry Romack has experienced two
Pantera fires from wires shorting out

tel:949-683-6264
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under the steering column. We plan
to investigate this failure mode.
Come and make sure your car
doesn’t become Pantera Fire #3!
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